


 



OPERATION INSTRUCTIONS



Inspect Test method Defective results

Stability  
of chair  
and base >

Gently push or shake the 
top of the backrest in all 
directions, observing any 
instability >

If you find the chair to 
be unstable, do NOT use 
it. Contact your dealer 
or Takara Belmont for 
advice.

Moving and 
lockable parts 
>

Use the foot pedal to 
adjust the chair height, 
checking that the chair 
stops and locks at the 
desired position without 
sinking down >

If the chair does not stop 
at the desired position, do 
NOT use it. Contact your 
dealer or Takara Belmont 
for advice.

Function  
without  
obstruction >

Check that the chair does 
not produce abnormal 
sounds during rotation 
and height-adjustment >

If the chair produces 
abnormal sounds, do 
NOT use it. Contact your 
dealer or Takara Belmont 
for advice.


